
Welcome to Summer 2 in Year 1
Here is a brief summary of what will we be learning this term?

As writers,  we will be learning about creating reports and 
writing recounts based on personal experiences.

In grammar, we will be continuing our work on suffixes eg –
ed, -ing and adding questions to engage the reader.

In spelling, we will be continuing to expand our use of 
common exception words and to use our phonic knowledge 
to spell new and unfamiliar words.

In handwriting, we are consolidating our formation and 
placing.

As readers, we will be  exploring who the characters are in a 
story and what they are like.
We will compare other stories by the same author.

As mathematicians, we will explore oral counting of numbers 
50 to 100, both forwards and backwards. extending their 
knowledge of multiples of 10 . We will explore the counting in 
ones compared to grouping in tens, use the terms “full”, “half”, 
“quarter” and “three-quarter” to describe turns.

As Geographers, we will be looking at the Similarities and 
Differences between England and Hunstanton, including 
housing, jobs and landscape.

Our class book:

As Designers, we will de designing and making puppets 
using textiles.

In PE, we will be performing team activities in 
preparation for Sports Day.

In computing, we will be learning to program a character 
using Scratch Junior.

In PSHCE, we will be exploring our feelings about 
transitioning into our next year group.

As scientists, we will be investigating the structure of common 
plants and naming the main parts including flowers, leaves, 
stems etc and the main function of each part.

As musicians, we will be using our voices, 
movement and instruments to explore changes of 
pitch.
We will also be bringing stories to llife with music.

Please follow this link to view our wider curriculum:
East Hunsbury Primary School - Our Curriculum

https://www.easthunsburyprimary.org.uk/key-information/our-curriculum/cvs
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